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Thursday 8th June 2017
Dear Parent/ Guardian,
			Sunday 18th June is the Feast of Corpus Christi, The Body & Blood of Our Lord. In many parishes, there is a custom of having a procession with the Blessed Sacrament around the town or parish grounds. This is a very old tradition of the Church. This year, we will hold a Corpus Christi Procession again at St John’s Church.  
As your child was confirmed this year, I would like to invite them to lead the procession along with the children of primary 4. The children will sit with you in an area reserved for children and adults. Please be seated by no later than 9.55am. The Mass & Procession will begin with the 10.00 am Mass followed immediately by the Procession. Your child may wear whatever you wish. I do not want to put parents to any expense. The important thing is the participation of the children. The whole school will be invited, but P4 & P7 will have a place of honour in the Procession.
Thank you for your support
Father Paul Brady
Parish Priest, 
St John’s Church, Barrhead
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